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The “Morning” After 
November 17, 2020 

 
Monday, November 16, 2020, President G. Allen Crist called the regular meeting of the River 
Ridge Community Unit School District #210 Board of Education to order at 6:30 PM.  Board 
Members G. Allen Crist, Barb Schaible, Raymie Diestelmeier, Don McLane, Amy Finn, Diane 
Haring and Lisa Walters answered roll call. President Crist announced a quorum was 
established.  Also present:  Superintendent Brad Albrecht, Principal Beau Buchs, Principal Mike 
Foltz, a representative for the RREA.  
 
Approved the November 16, 2020 Agenda as presented. 
 
Approved the regular board meeting of October 19, 2020 and destruction of audio executive 
session minutes from March 18, 2019. 
 
Reviewed the River Ridge CUSD #210 Treasurer’s Report, Investment Report, and Activity 
Reports.  Approved River Ridge bills and payroll in the amount of $615,846.09. 
 
Supt. Albrecht reported on the Jo Daviess-Carroll Career Technical Education Academy 
November 10, 2020 board meeting.  FY 20 Audit was approved with no deficiencies.  Snow 
Removal bid was approved, Randecker Lawn & Snow.  Website stipend was approved for 
Nicole Koester $1250.    
 
Administrative Reports:  

 President Crist updated COVID in the County 

 Mr. Buchs & Mr. Foltz commented on the following: 

 Parent/Teacher Conferences were held October 28th & 29th virtually, with a good turnout 

 Elementary Holiday Concert is scheduled to be held virtually on December 14th. 

 Complimented staff and students with the Guidance of Mrs. Laity & Mr. Dittmar on the 
Veteran’s Day slide show. 

 Congratulations to the new National Honor Society inductees, which was held viurtually 
this year.  Mrs. Kuzniar is the sponsor. 

 Student of the Quarter for the CTE and FFA members were complimented on their 
accomplishments. 

 Superintendent Albrecht gave updates on the building, levy, budget and Board election 
 
Approved Friday, May 21st at 7:00 PM as the 2021 High School Graduation date. 
 
Approved the 2020 Audit by the Benning Group.  River Ridge received  a 4.0 Financial Rating.  
Mrs. Randecker & Mrs. Schleicher were complimented on their work on the Audit. 
 
Discussion of the winter sports season – basketball.  Decided to wait for more input from the 
IDPH, ISBE, Governor’s Office & IHSA, before a decision of when to start play. 
 
No executive session 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 7:21. 
 
The above information is subject for approval at the next regular meeting of the Board of 
Education, scheduled for Monday, December 21, 2020 at 6:30 pm. 


